
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Phil Pocock  
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 9:33 PM 
To: Jabbour, Rita <rjabbour@essex.ca>; Aubin, Sarah <saubin@essex.ca> 
Subject: Heritage Committee  
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender, and know the content is safe. Note that even familiar 
contacts can have compromised attachments. Contact the IT Department if you are unsure. 
 
Hello Rita and Sarah, 
 
I am informing you that I’ll be resigning from the Heritage Committee effective today.   I have had 
many enjoyable years with the committee and have learn a lot about the town I most likely wouldn’t 
have.  Please thank the committee for me and I will continue to promote and the support the 
committee from the sidelines for the time being. 
 
Regards, 
Phil Pocock 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


